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As a farmer-owned company, we are accountable to farmers first. It is a privilege to be invited on-

to farms, and with that privilege we take a role in communicating the most accurate and credible 

information about food, farming and agriculture. As a member of Farm and Food Care Ontario, we 

find great value in the member sessions that allow us to hear the current issues on the consumer 

side as well as the critical support needs of the agriculture sector.  

We are confident in knowing we can provide support to our staff, board and farmer-owners with 

the tools and expertise offered through Farm and Food Care Ontario. Our collaboration with in-

dustry partners to advance agriculture is supported with FFCO helping to ensure the agricultural 

community is at the forefront of issues like animal care, environment, food safety and biotechnolo-

gy.   
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